
 
Mosquitoes positive 
for West Nile Virus 
present across Ft. 
Yuma Reservation! 
• Use Mosquito Repellent 
• Decrease outdoor activities 
• Check doors and window screens for holes 

and fix 
• Remove and empty all outdoor pools and any 

other items that can hold water 
 
The Quechan Tribe Mosquito Abatement Crew will 
be out spraying each night! 
 
Contact Quechan Tribe Environmental Protection 
Office for more information @ 928-503-3431 


